
Notice of the Annual General Membership Meeting 
of the Lincoln Hills Italian Club 

  

In accordance with the By-laws of the Lincoln Hills Italian Club, "there will be 
one General Meeting of the membership per year."  This notice is to inform you 
of the date, time, location, and purpose of this General Meeting.  

Friday, October 14, 2016 
Kilaga Springs Multi-Purpose Room 

6:00 - 8:30 pm 

Information about the Club's status will be presented by President, Christine 
Cirrone.  Financial reports will be presented.  Some revisions to the By-laws will be 
recommended and voted upon.   
  
No guests are permitted to attend this meeting. 

There will also be reports on:  
• Membership 
• Activities 

After each presentation, there will be an open forum where members may ask 
questions, make suggestions, or express any concerns.  Light refreshments will be 
served at this  meeting.  

In order to plan for the attendance and refreshments, please either: 
• Email Lilly LaPira at gllapira@gmail.com  (please use “AGM Meeting” in the 

subject line of the email), OR 
• Call Lilly at 434-8843 

For questions or information, please contact Christine Cirrone at 
209-3426 

Deadline to respond is October 12.  It's your Club so come and be 
informed, express your opinions, etc. 


